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CONTINUING AIRWORTHINESS  
MANAGEMENT ORGANISATION MEMO 

TO:  GAM AMO Dept, GAM CAMO Dept.  FROM: Technical Publication 

CC: GAM AM, GAM QAM DATE: 26.07.2022 

REFERENCE NO.: CAMO/MEMO/2022/53 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
Kindly refer information below for your acknowledgement and to take action.  
 

1. FAA Decommission of ADs in RGL – August 16th 
 

 
 

2. FAA Decommission of EADs in RGL – August 16th 
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3. FAA Decommission of AD Biweekly’s in RGL – August 16th 
 

 
 
Please be advised, all engineering and CAMO staff shall update their working computer (control computer) 
effected immediately. 
 
Thank you and stay safe! 
 

 
DEANNA IZZATY BINTI AHMAD SHOUFIK 
TECHNICAL PUBLICATION,  
CAMO DEPARTMENT, 
GALAXY AEROSPACE (M) SDN. BHD 
 


